
 

Lockdown has totally changed the educational landscape for every student. Many 

of our beneficiary students were struggling with online education with severe 

constraints. These constraints included very small one-room houses, large 

families, and particularly lack of smart mobiles or computers, etc to be able to 

attend online classes. 

 

We had requested our members and associates to see if they had any smartphones 

or computers to spare. We also encouraged them to spread the word on their social 

media groups. We have received four Computers from the Inner Wheel Club of 

Jawaharnagar, Vadodara. Three computers have been given to needy students 

and one computer has been given to Sandip Bhatt for Khandi School. Earlier, the 

club had provided many smartphones to poor and needy students.  

 

Our very sincere appreciation and gratitude to Smt. Dipali Doshi, Smt. Nikita 

Shah and all members of the club. They continue to find ways of extending help 

to our organization and our beneficiaries 

A few photographs of the event are given below: 

 

  

 


